
 

 
 
 
 
Friday 27 March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Update - Remote Learning 

 

I hope that you and your families are safe and well. 

 

Many of you will have seen your child accessing Google Classroom and other online resources such 

as Maths Watch and Seneca during this week. Our monitoring and communication with students 

indicates many are engaging with their work at home and being very conscientious in their efforts. 

 

You may have already visited the remote learning section on our website, but I want to draw all 

parents’ attention to the guidance and resources we have posted on our website at 

http://www.valeofyorkacademy.org/remote-learning/ 

 

In this section you will find guidance for you on remote access and, under each subject, further 

information providing instructions for the work being set and other content. We created this 

guidance specifically with parents in mind so you can support (and check!) your child’s studies 

whilst working at home. Please visit this section of our website to see what work has been set for 

your child.  

 

Please continue to support your child’s learning at home. If you have any queries please contact 

us, the best way is by emailing hello@voy.hlt.academy 

 

I will write again soon. In the meantime, I wish you all the very best over the forthcoming weeks. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 

Principal 
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